## Electoral Board City of Franklin, Virginia

## September 7, 2021

## **MINUTES**

Attendance: Doris Artis, Purlie Banks, Pat Newman, Jen Maynard.

Doris Artis called the meeting to order at 3:01 p.m. The meeting was held in the conference room of the Emergency Services Building.

The minutes of the previous meeting will be reviewed and approved at our next meeting.

Pat Newman made a motion that the Electoral Board not conduct Sunday voting. Purlie Banks seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.

Jen Maynard announced that early voting for November's General Election begins September 17, 2021. Training for Officers of Election is scheduled for October 21, 2021 at 2:30 p.m.

Pat Newman submitted a letter of resignation from the Electoral Board because of ongoing family needs. The resignation is effective immediately.

Having no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 4:05 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Patrick Newman

Secretary